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Can you believe that Marsh is already upon 

us?  I feel almost rushed as we head into 

Easter, which is the first Sunday in April this 

year.  We are going to be talking about 

“Lessons from the Table” this month as we 

transition into Holy Week.  We will conclude 

our series on Easter Sunday.  This is a great 

opportunity to invite your neighbors to 

church with you as we take the  table of our 

Lord and apply it’s lessons to our lives. 

Celebrating communion  every time we gath-

er is central to our worship as Disciples of 

Christ.  We  try to see the table through the 

eyes of Jesus as He must have envisioned it.  

He personalized all who were present.  He 

looked into their eyes and taught them the  

most important lesson that they would learn; 

the lesson of serving their fellow man, caring 

for each person with love, grace and mercy.  

He taught that we need to wash feet and serve 

those around us in order to find favor in the 

eyes of God..  It is our purpose.  Rev Walt 

Announcements 

Sunday School — 

9:30 AM 

Worship —  10:50 AM  

Tuesday night Bible 
Study 7pm at the 

church 

************ 

The All Church 
Breakfast at Sage-
brush will occur on 

Saturday, March 13 
at 8 am 



 

Contact Us 

First Christian Church 

200 S. Rio St. 

Fort Stockton, TX   79735 

Phone:  432-336-2394 

Email:  office@fccfs.org 

Web:  http://fccfs.org 

But he was pierced for our transgressions, 

he was crushed for our iniquities; 

the punishment that brought us peace was on him, 

and by his wounds we are healed. 

Isaiah 53:5 


